
          2024 Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements  

                          Construction Update #2 – 6/14/2024 

 
 

What has happened during the past week? 
• The prime contractor, A1 Excavating, worked on street removals along 21st Steet, Brooke Lane, and 

Brooke Court 

• The Tree contractor, CTS, completed removal of trees within the reconstruction area 

What is scheduled for the week of June 17th? 

• Removals will continue on 21st Street, Brooke Lane, and Brooke Court throughout the week. 

• Setup of the temporary watermain system will begin on reconstruction streets (17th, Highland, and 
Brittany) 

• Once the temporary watermain is setup, it will be bacteria tested and prepared for connections to 
impacted houses during construction (there will be a door hanger coming soon with instructions on the 
connections for the impacted houses) 

• Later in the week, work will begin on rehabilitations to existing water main valves 

Important Notes 
• Our contractor will ensure the temporary gravel surface is graded and maintained in this interim status. 

• PLEASE DO NOT TOUCH the installed wooden stakes, as they are critical for construction.  

• Please refrain from parking on streets under construction from 7 AM to 7 PM 

 
A reclaim machine was used to grind and mix existing asphalt with gravel base below 

A roller and road grader were then used to smooth out the gravel road 

Questions or Concerns?  Please Call the Hastings Engineering Department at (651) 480-2334  

Spread the Word & Subscribe to E-Updates!    
• TEXT MESSAGES……. Sign up for SMS text updates by texting 24STREETS to 888777 

• E-MAIL…………………… Sign up for email updates on the project website below 

• CITY WEBSITE………… www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets  

• HARD COPY……. In marked mailboxes near the project area as well as door tags for specific notices  

http://www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets

